Environmental Impact Statement for
the Acquisition of a Natural Gas Pipeline and
Natural Gas Utility Serviceat the Hanford Site
U.S. Department of Energy

Written Comment Form
Must be received on or before February 22, 2012.

Please use other side if more space is needed.

Comment forms may be mailed to: Comment forms may be sent by electronic mail to:
Mr. Douglas Chapin natural gaseis@rl.gov
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